
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Fire Chief, Crockett-Carquinez Fire Protection District,
or designee, to execute a purchase order with HME Inc. in an amount not to exceed
$340,000 for the purchase of a new fire engine as a replacement to the current unit first
deployed in 1983. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
$340,000, 100% Crockett-Carquinez Fire Protection District property tax revenue.

BACKGROUND: 
The Crockett-Carquinez Fire Protection District is in need of a fire engine to replace
existing apparatus first deployed in 1983 (33 years ago). In recent years, that engine has
become too costly to maintain and is unreliable. Maintenance to the engine has become
increasingly difficult due to the obsolescence of parts. The District has researched options
and identified that the HME Ahrens-Fox Model 34e Type III fire engine is the most
appropriate apparatus to acquire as a replacement. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/13/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V Supervisor

Contact:  Jerry Littleton, Fire Chief,
510-787-2717

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of
the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  13, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Chris Heck, Deputy

cc:

C.147

  

To: Crockett/Carquinez Fire Protection District Board of Directors

From: Gerald Littleton, Jr., Fire Chief, Crockett-Carquinez Fire Protection District

Date: September  13, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Crockett-Carquinez FPD Engine Replacement



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The District will continue to make use of the current engine, which has consistent
mechanical difficulties and has been averaging close to $10,000 annually in maintenance
costs.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
No impact.


